
 

 

Plastic Surgeon  
Fraser Health- Langley Memorial Hospital 
British Columbia, Canada 
 
 
Fraser Health (FH) is the heart of health care for nearly two million people in 20 diverse 
communities from Burnaby to Fraser Canyon on the traditional, ancestral and unceded 
territories of the Coast Salish and Nlaka’pamux Nations and is home to six Métis Chartered 
Communities. 
 
Our hospital and community-based services are delivered by a team of 48,000+ staff, medical 
staff and volunteers dedicated to serving our patients, families and communities. 
 

Learn more 

Fraser Health Authority is seeking a part-time community plastic surgeon at 0.5 FTE for Langley 
Memorial Hospital. The ideal candidate should possess a minimum of one year of post-graduate 
fellowship training. They should demonstrate a keen interest in various aspects of general 
community plastic surgery, including trauma, breast, and skin cancer management. This 
position will complement the existing 1.0 FTE plastic surgeon at Langley Memorial Hospital. 
 

Langley Memorial Hospital, a part of the Fraser Health Authority, is currently undergoing 
renovations and expansions to meet the needs of its growing community. Resources for plastic 
surgery, such as access to elective operating room time and ambulatory care/cast clinics, will be 
provided. Additionally, there are opportunities to conduct MSP cases in private facilities. 

 

The surgical team is affiliated with the University of British Columbia, offering teaching 
opportunities for medical students and residents, although Langley Memorial Hospital is not a 
primary residency training site. Various private clinics in the area also offer additional resources. 

 

General plastic surgery on-call duties are currently at a ratio of 1 in 5, with an on-call stipend 
provided through the MOCAP agreement. On-call responsibilities are shared with the Fraser 
East call group, which covers a level 1 trauma center and other hospitals in the Fraser East 
region. 

 
Langley is in one of the fastest growing regions in Canada. It is located a half-hour from Vancouver 
and in the natural beauty of the Fraser Valley. It is an ideal location to raise a family with a 
seemingly unlimited number of recreational activities, fine restaurants, and top schools. With its 
proximity to Vancouver, the mountains, oceans and lakes, and BC's Interior, this area is a great 
place to live. 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/fraserhealthcareers
https://www.linkedin.com/company/fraser-health-authority/
https://www.instagram.com/fhcareer/
https://twitter.com/FHcareer
https://careers.fraserhealth.ca/about-fraser-health/?utm_source=icims&utm_medium=sales%20pitch
https://careers.fraserhealth.ca/about-fraser-health/?utm_source=icims&utm_medium=sales%20pitch


 

 

 

Please forward letters of interest, a copy of your CV, cover letter and three letters of reference or 
contact referees’ information to medicalstaffrecruitment@fraserhealth.ca. These must include 
letters from residency and fellowship program directors. If you have been in practice for at least 
four years, a letter from your chief of surgery will be accepted in lieu of your program supervisors’. 

Please submit all applications no later than June 11, 2024. Anticipated start date is August 1, 
2024 or sooner, dependent on availability. 

 

Qualifications: 

• CMPA  

• CPSBC (eligible for full licensure)  

• FRCSC 

 

Remuneration:  

• Fee for service  
• MOCAP 

 

Full Time/Part Time/Locum/Temporary: Part time 

 

Facility: Langley Memorial Hospital 

 

Interested candidates may submit a letter of interest, CV and three reference letters or contact 
referee names to medicalstaffrecruitment@fraserhealth.ca. 

If you have questions or interested in learning more about this opportunity, please contact 
Margaret Coplin, Administrative Assistant, at margaret.coplin@fraserhealth.ca. 

Fraser Health values diversity in the work force and strives to maintain an environment of 
Respect, Caring & Trust. Fraser Health’s hiring practices aspire to ensure all individuals are 
treated in an inclusive, equitable and culturally safe manner.  
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